Ms. Allyson Rooney,

Senior Staff Officer,

Housing Administration,
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall, Town Centre,
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Tallaght,

Dublin 24.

Our Ref: 1/08/67 Your Ref: 29 November 2010
Tallaght Arca Committee Meeting — 27 " October 2010

Dear Ms. Rooney,

I refer to your letter of 5th November 2010 regarding the proposals for route 150 and 54a.
Dublin Bus 1s preparing information with a view to having public consultation meetings in the
area carly in 2011. The final alignments to the routes mentioned have not been confirmed.
However indications are that route 54a will no longer serve the W¢llington, Fortfield area.

Dublin Bus will be advertising its proposels in advance and all relevant councillors will be
informed of the proposals in advance.

Paddy Doherty,
Acting Chief Executive.
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